
To whom it may concern, 
 
  I am a property manager and I disagree with this measure. It is going to hurt the rental industry. 
As for taking away no cause notices I also think this is wrong. It is no different than a tenant giving their 
notice to move we are just giving the same thing but we have to give them 3 months instead of a month 
that the tenants get to give. Why is it all one sided. If the tenant has been in the unit over a year they 
should have to give us a 3 months’ notice to us so we can prepare to get it rented.  
Why should we have to pay to relocate a tenant. If we are giving them  notice to move there is a reason 
for that. I do not believe this is far to the owners or property managers. 
Please consider not passing this it is the right thing to do.  
 
 
  Thank you, 
 
  Mary Hill 
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